From:

Sent: Thursday, 15 December 2016 06:23:21 (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada)
To: PUC

Subject: NG16-014

In the matter of stopping service of our natural gas, we have been with NNG for over 40 years and we have a % mile of
line we put in to the house and 2 shops. We have 2 furnaces in our home that would have to be redone over to propane
not to mention the cost of putting propane tanks in. Our furnaces, dryer, hot water heater, stove all run on natural gas.
Taking away our natural gas would be devastating and be a huge financial burden on us. Please reconsider and keep our
service of natural gas. Thank you.

Rick Nelsen

Vermillion SD 57069
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